
TOWN OF CENTRAL 
PUBLIC HEARING  

CENTRAL TOWN HALL 
1067 WEST MAIN STREET - CENTRAL, SC  29630 

MONDAY, APRIL 4, 2022 – 6:45 pm 
 

Present: Mayor Andrew Beckner, Council Members Paige Bowers, Joe Moss, Lynne Chapman, 
and Harry Holladay; Administrator Phillip Mishoe; Assistant Administrator Tom Cloer; Fire Chief 
Ed Reynolds; Clerk of Court Tina Galbreath; Steve and Jean Roberson, Will Mullinax, Alexis 
Bridges, Bryan Schaupp, George and Janet Hunter, Jim Wentink, Roger D. Stephens, Alan 
Stephens, Rosemary Hunter, Tony Hunter, Sheila Cole, Michelle Painter, Russell M. Oglesby, 
Kate Byrd, Kevin Haas, Willie Gaines, Katina Holden, Evelyn Woodrut, Paul Alexander, Rosa 
Grayden, Alysen  McCaughey, Eunice Lemacher, Alicia Campbell, and Town Clerk Susan Brewer. 
 
Mayor Andrew Beckner called the meeting to order. 
 
Joe Moss rendered the invocation. 
  
Mayor informed the public that with the large amount of people that were in attendance that 
he was going to limit the time to two minutes per person and the Administrator would take 
notes answer questions asked when the Special Called Meeting started at 7:00. He stated the 
public hearing was to consider annexations of the two properties only.    
 
Mayor read the parcel numbers and ordinance numbers for two annexation requests.   
       I.    Annexation a Portion (8 acres) of Parcel #4075-00-32-2160  
            Ordinance # 04-04-2022 ANNEX HEAD 
 
      II.   Annexation a Portion (87 acres) of Parcel #4075-00-63-2368 
            Ordinance # 04-04-2022 ANNEX CLAYTON 
 
Public Comments 
James Wentink (153 Wentink), Jim Kaiser (144 Earle Rd), Steve Roberson (130 Wentink), Russell 
Oglesby, Callie Boulware (187 Earle Rd), Brian Hurst (493 Simms School Rd), Thomas Hunter 
(146 Horizon Dr), Alisha Campbell (202 Head St), and Katina Holden (312 Clayton St) all 
approached Council with concerns over the annexation that were being voted on. They had a 
lot of questions.  Mayor continued to tell them the Administrator would answer at the 7:00 
meeting. 
 
With no objections Mayor Beckner adjourned the meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Susan A. Brewer, Town Clerk  
 
Approved: 04/11/2022 


